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Supporting local nonprofit organizations in our communities has long been a priority at 
HeinfeldMeech. We understand the importance of providing our time and resources to 
nonprofit organizations within our communities that strive to improve the health and well-
being of the people not only in our communities, but outside our communities as 
well.  Recently, HeinfeldMeech had the opportunity to volunteer our time with two local 
nonprofit organizations. 

In May, HM invited students from the three state universities within Arizona that 
participated in our HMXperience externship program to join a few of our team in 
volunteering at Feed My Starving Children in Mesa This organization is a wonderful 
organization that helps feed hungry children in over 100 countries around the world. HM 
employees had the privilege to work alongside the students participating in the externship 
program packing meal packages that were to be distributed to those hungry children. What 
a great opportunity this was to get to know the students better and give back to those less 
fortunate around the world. 



 

Also in May, team members from our Scottsdale office had a great time volunteering at St. 
Mary’s Food Bank. Established in Phoenix in 1967, St. Mary’s Food Bank was our nation’s 
first food bank. It is a community-based organization with a mission “to alleviate hunger 
through the gathering and distribution of food while encouraging self-sufficiency, 
collaboration, advocacy and education”. It serves 9 of Arizona’s 15 counties and strives to 
improve the quality of life for Arizonans in need.  We had a great time packing emergency 
food boxes at the Del Webb Distribution Center in Phoenix. These boxes will be distributed 
to people in need within the community. We are grateful for the opportunity St. Mary’s Food 
Bank provided us to give back to the community and help out Arizonans that are facing the 
problem of food insecurity. 

Events like these are great opportunities for our team members to come together outside of 
the office setting to have fun and give back to organizations that provide assistance for 
those in need. We thank both organizations for the opportunity to give back and applaud the 
work they do. More examples of ways HeinfeldMeech contributes to our communities can 
be found on our Community Involvement page of our website. 
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